



Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 7 – NATURE’S POWER

VOCABULARY 1

A. NEW LESSON

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chú thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	lava (n)	dung nham	10	bump into (phr.v)	đập vào, va vào
2	explode (v)	nổ tung	11	strike (v)	đánh, đập
3	erupt (v)	phun trào	12	surface (n)	bề mặt
4	crack (n)	vết nứt	13	fault line (n.phr)	đường đứt gãy
5	ash (n)	tro tàn	14	tectonic plate (n.phr)	mảng kiến tạo
6	crater (n)	miệng núi lửa	15	crawl (v)	trườn, bò
7	form (v)	hình thành	16	hold on (phr.v)	giữ chặt, ôm chặt
8	temperature (n)	nhiệt độ	17	blizzard (n)	bão tuyết
9	charge (n)	sự tích điện	18	tornado (n)	lốc xoáy

***Note:** *n* = noun: danh từ;

v = verb: động từ;

n.phr = noun phrase: cụm danh từ;

phr.v = phrasal verb: cụm động từ

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

I. Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box. Change the form of the words if necessary

blizzard	waste	strike	surface	form	crawl
-----------------	--------------	---------------	----------------	-------------	--------------

0. I think study guide is a waste of money.

1. A solution began to _____ in her mind.

2. We once got *stuck* (bị mắc kẹt) in a _____ for six hours.

3. The *injured* (bị thương) soldier _____ to safety.

4. Neil Armstrong was the first person to set foot on the _____ of the moon.

5. Have you ever been _____ by lightning?

II. Put the letters in brackets into the correct order to complete the sentences

0. They live in the posh (O H S P) part of town.

1. The electron has a negative _____ (C G E A H R), and the proton has a positive _____ (H R C G E A).

2. The building was badly damaged in a/ an _____ (O N O D A R T).

3. A bomb _____ (X D D L O E E P) at one of the capital's busiest railway stations this morning.

4. It seems these ants can *tolerate* (chịu đựng) _____ (E P R T U A S M T E R E) which would kill other species.

5. We *peered through* (nhìn qua) the _____ (K C A R C) in the *floorboards* (tấm sàn).

III. Circle the correct answer

0. We compared our product with the leading _____.

A. brands

B. comp

C. butler

1. Earthquakes are caused by two _____ plates bumping into each other.

A. lava

B. fault

C. tectonic

2. _____ from the volcano fell over a wide area.

A. Blizzard

B. Temperature

C. Lava

3. The volcano could _____ at any time.

A. bump

B. erupt

C. hold

4. The town was hit by a _____ last night.

A. tornado

B. line

C. plate

5. We need a flat, smooth _____ to play the game on.

A. line

B. surface

C. charge

IV. Match to make meaningful sentences

0. It is awesome to see	a. these magnificent creatures in flight.
1. Our baby is	b. if you wash it at too high a temperature.
2. My golf was terrible today - I just	c. just starting to crawl.
3. Your sweater will <i>shrink</i> (co lại)	d. sound of fireworks exploding.
4. He took my hand	e. didn't strike the ball well.
5. She could hear the <i>distant</i> (xa, xa cách)	f. and held on very tightly.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

V. Circle the underlined parts that need correction and correct them

0. We brought some sheels home from the beach.

A

B

C

→ _____ shells _____

1. Games can help children learn to firm letters.

A

B

C

→ _____

2. Carcks began to appear in the walls.

A

B

C

→ _____

3. Lava boiled up from the crate of the volcano.

A B C

→ _____

4. He fought his way through the blizzard.

A B C

→ _____

5. Heat the oven to a temperature of 200°C.

A B C

→ _____

VI. Match the words with the correct definitions

0. <i>sleeve</i>	a. <i>a part of a piece of clothing that covers all or part of your arm</i>
1. tornado	b. a large hole in the top of a volcano
2. crater	c. to move forward on your hands and knees or with your body close to the ground
3. strike	d. to keep holding something/somebody
4. hold on	e. a violent storm with very strong winds that move in a circle. There is often also a long cloud that is narrower at the bottom than the top.
5. crawl	f. to hit somebody/something hard or with force

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

VII. Make sentences with these words/ phrases. Change the form of the words if necessary

<i>informal</i>	charge	lava	fault line	explode	tectonic plate
-----------------	--------	------	------------	---------	----------------

0. _____ *The atmosphere at work is fairly informal* _____.

1. _____.

2. _____.

3. _____.

4. _____.

5. _____.

Part 4

Questions 21–25

Read the text and questions below.

For each question, mark the correct letter **A**, **B**, **C** or **D** on your answer sheet.

Rik Mayall talks about his experiences as an actor



I've enjoyed all the parts I've played, especially people who aren't very nice, such as Alan, the politician I played in the TV comedy series *The New Statesman*. Some people loved him, but there were others who were against the programme because they thought it was wrong to make jokes about politics on television. I haven't seen that series for years. I don't think they could repeat it because many of the jokes were from that time. Comedy does date sometimes, though the basic idea behind the series – a self-important person – can be true of any time.

I do a lot of film work and still enjoy playing funny characters on TV, but I prefer theatre. I need a live audience to keep me going. If I chose a favourite part, it would be Henri in *A Family Affair*, a play we performed up and down the country several years ago. It's a comedy, directed by Andy de la Tour, a good friend of mine. It's about a family who meet to celebrate a birthday, and all kinds of things happen – things that could happen to anyone, anywhere. That's why it's so funny.

I really liked playing the part of Henri because in some ways his character is similar to mine. Henri's a bit of a loner and behaves very badly at times. I was delighted when the authors of the play saw it and congratulated me, saying I was exactly as they'd imagined Henri. Although the play is a comedy, it contains serious messages, such as how thoughtless people can be. It's very true to life and that's why I like it.

21 What is Rik Mayall's main purpose in writing the text?

- A to suggest reasons for the success of his career
- B to explain how he became a comedy actor
- C to talk about his favourite acting roles
- D to describe his future work on television

22 What does Rik Mayall say about *The New Statesman*?

- A It won't be repeated because some people were upset.
- B Not everyone approved of it.
- C It was based on an unpleasant person he met.
- D He enjoys watching it again from time to time.

23 What kind of work does Rik Mayall prefer?

- A performing in front of an audience
- B acting with his close friends
- C doing comedy series for television
- D making films about real people

24 Why was Rik Mayall pleased about acting in *A Family Affair*?

- A He could insist on which character to play.
- B The writers of the play admired his performance.
- C It allowed him to do some serious acting.
- D He played a character who was very different to himself.

25 Which of the following is the best description of Rik Mayall?

- A
- He is a comedy actor who dislikes playing roles that are based on real life.

- B
- He is a well-known actor who has given up playing funny characters on TV in order to concentrate on serious theatre.

- C
- He is a famous actor who played in *A Family Affair* because he said it reminded him of his own family situation.

- D
- He is a successful actor who says that he enjoys playing characters who are unpleasant.

Part 2

Questions 8–13

You will hear a radio interview with a man called Harry Park, who is talking about the adventure travel company he runs.

For each question, put a tick (✓) in the correct box.

- | | | |
|----|--|--|
| 8 | Harry first became interested in adventure travel because his father | A ☐ gave him adventure stories to read. |
| | | B ☐ worked in a travel company. |
| | | C ☐ talked a lot about the places he'd been to. |
| 9 | Harry decided to start an adventure travel company because he | A ☐ wanted to share his experience with others. |
| | | B ☐ thought he could make a lot of money. |
| | | C ☐ hoped to do more travelling himself. |
| 10 | Who suggested the name for Harry's company? | A ☐ a friend |
| | | B ☐ a customer |
| | | C ☐ his wife |
| 11 | When Harry visits a place, he tries to | A ☐ give the local people jobs. |
| | | B ☐ take modern equipment. |
| | | C ☐ avoid damaging the area. |
| 12 | What does Harry say about doing dangerous things? | A ☐ It's part of his job. |
| | | B ☐ It's frightening. |
| | | C ☐ It's enjoyable. |
| 13 | What is Harry's favourite place? | A ☐ a mountain |
| | | B ☐ a building |
| | | C ☐ a river |

I. Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase

No.	Vietnamese	English
1.	người trông sở thú (n)	z _____
2.	túi áo trong (n. phr.)	i _____ p _____
3.	rủi ro, mạo hiểm (adj)	r _____
4.	lòng lẻo, không vững chắc (adj)	w _____
5.	sự thám hiểm (n)	e _____
6.	nhà vật lý trị liệu (n)	p _____
7.	người đưa thư nam (n)	p _____
8.	làm nổi bật (v)	f _____
9.	công việc tình nguyện (n)	v _____ w _____
10.	kinh nghiệm làm việc (n)	w _____ e _____

II. Circle the correct answer

- The company has developed its own voice-recognition _____.
A. chef B. software C. vet
- Development of the area would endanger _____.
A. wildlife B. gravity C. alarm
- The results of the _____ were inconclusive.
A. acrobat B. experiment C. vet
- He'd learned to be _____ in his ability to handle anything life threw at him.
A. wonky B. inside C. confident
- Reading over his past speeches, you'll see that housing, public health and education _____ strongly.
A. feature B. light C. suit

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 2 dòng.